
From: Doll, Laura
Sent: 9/5/2014 7:33:06 PM
To: elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.gov (elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.gov); Terrie D.'

'Prosper (terrie.prosper@cpuc.ca.gov) (terrie.prosper@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: FW: CPUC & DOT Reportable Incident - Richmond

FYI

From: Redacted
Sent: Friday, September 05, 2014 7:21 PM 
To: UO EP Gas Incident Notify 
Cc:| Redacted
Subject: CPUC & DOT Reportable Incident - Richmond

At approx. 1747 hrs PG&E was notified that an AC transit bus collided into a home(duplex) at 78S 18th 
St. &1770 Garvin Ave. in Richmond. The Police were chasing a stolen car that collided into the bus 
causing the bus to crash into the home, taking out two gas meters and risers, causing an unintentional 
release of gas. Approx. 12 people were injured and sent to the hospital due to the crash and not the 
release of gas. The FD shut of the flow of gas before the GSR arrived onsite. GSR arrived onsite at 
approx. 1810 hrs, confirming the area was made safe. The repair crew is cutting the service off at the 
sidewalk until the home is made habitable.

Channel 4 KRON is onsite and damage will be over $SOk, This incident is being reported to both DOT 
and CPUC.

Redacted A&RM Special ProjectsiPacific Gas and Electric Company

Redacted

SB GT&S 0696059
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